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August 12, 2025

Brackett ISD Trustees
Eliza Diaz, Superintendent
PO Box 586

Brackettville TX 78832

Dear Trustees and Superintendent,

We would appreciate your placing this letter on your next scheduled meeting’s agenda to be read into the
record.

During your Thursday, July 24, 2025 trustee’s meeting under item 4.1 on the agenda, trustee Memo Guzman
went on record to report that he had voted for the retention of excess funds but now regrets his vote.

The superintendent verified with the school attorney that this was a legal action.

At the school trustees meeting, it was insinuated the Appraisal District was retaining collected tax money. This
was an egregious misrepresentation. Every tax dollar collected is reported and forwarded to the taxing entities.

If there are any questions, the Appraisal District is always available to clarify any action taken.

Respectfully,
Kinney County Appraisal District

Guillermo Guzman
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